
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

August 8, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
RE: File NO. EO-2022-0283 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
 The accompanying second corrected 2021 RES Compliance Report ("Report") of Union 
Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri ("Ameren Missouri" or the "Company") is being filed 
pursuant to the Missouri Public Service Commission's Order Directing Filing of Corrected 
Compliance Report issued and effective on July 28, 2022. The second corrected Report 
revises the total Missouri jurisdictional revenue in the corrected Report on page 5, Section 
(8)(A)1B to show the correct jurisdictional revenue from the total retail electric sales to Missouri 
customers as measured at the customers' meters.   

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission 
 
  
 


